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 Charitable BN/Registration # 11904-1325  

Dear Parents,          May 20th, 2016  
 
I am writing to update you on the plans we outlined in our communication on May 13th, 2016.   
 
The safety of your children is our priority and we will continue to search for information and 
answers of how this unimaginable act has happened.  We have now coordinated the opportunity 
for our families to come together to discuss all that has unfolded in a meeting that will include 
myself, our Board Executive, the Halton Police Force, the Peel Police Force, Halton Children’s 
Aid Society, and Commit to Kids. This meeting will be an opportunity for families to hear and 
share information with the panel.  
 
We truly hope that you find this session helpful and supportive during this time. The session will 
be held at:  
 

Tivoli Room 

Teatro Conference & Event Centre 

121 Chisholm Drive 

Milton, ON L9T 4A6  

Wednesday May 25th 

6:30 -8:00 pm 

Please note, child minding will not be available at this event 

Please rsvp by Tuesday May 24th at 905 876-1244 ext. 427  

or  

reception2@mcrc.on.ca 

For planning purposes, please be sure to leave us your name and the number of adults 
attending. 

 
We also identified in our last communication that a resource would be developed and provided 
to you.  MCRC’s Early Years staff have developed the attached Information Sheet in 
collaboration with Radius and ROCK that provides parents with a variety of relevant resources 
to help support and guide you through this difficult situation. Resources include; appropriate 
websites, support agencies, book titles, and information on how to talk to your children.  If you 
have further questions in regards to the resources and how to use them please contact or visit 
our Parent Educator, Petra Samson, located in MCRC’s Parent Library. petras@mcrc.on.ca       
 
We continue to make every effort to support MCRC families and are committed to helping find 
answers to the difficult questions coming out of this situation. We want to ensure a safe, quality 
environment where children can play, learn and thrive.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Rebecca Barrows-Vrankulj 
Executive Director, MCRC 
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